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Identification of the applicant 

Name of the organization Institute for historical intervention 

Registered address (street, city, country) 
 

Zollergasse 17/1/7, 1050-Vienna, Austria 

Telephone / Fax 00436503616660 

Website of the organization http://iehi.eu/  

Name of the contact person Philipp Reichel-Neuwirth 

Email/Telephone of the contact person info@philipp-reichel.com 

Short presentation of your organization (key 
activities, experience) 

 

The Institute for Historical Intervention uncovers 
hidden collective memories by transdisciplinary 

projects, such as historical research and 
performance. Members work in the fields of Jewish 

and Central European history.  

Projects: Bringing together divided memory. 
http://www.antikomplex.cz/de/bringing-together-

divided-memory.html  

 

 

Description of the project 

Strand, Measure in the framework of „Europe 
for Citizens” Programme 

Commemorations of major historical turning points 
in recent European history 

Timetable of the project August 2018-August 2019 

Short description of the project, including its 
aims 

Tourist guides, history teachers and students are 
invited to Vienna for a three days workshop about 
“History of Europe”: through lectures, a prototype 
guided tour, discussions and creative training 
participants start to develop a guided tour through 
their home city about “Europeanness” in history, 
share and exchange ideas about the approach. 
After the workshop, we keep in touch and give 
feedback by a video platform to “guide” the whole 
community virtually through their city. Aim: Apart 
from national and local narratives participants 

http://iehi.eu/
http://www.antikomplex.cz/de/bringing-together-divided-memory.html
http://www.antikomplex.cz/de/bringing-together-divided-memory.html


 

 

provide a European Perspective onto their city. 

Role of the partner organization in the project 

 

 

Participation in the workshop and continuous 
feedback for the other guided tours through a video 

platform. 

 

 

Comments from the applicant 

I am the first graduate in Historical European 
Studies in Vienna University, supervised by 

Wolfgang Schmale, international expert in the field. 
I also work as a presentation trainer for i.e. 

University of Vienna 

 

 


